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Excellency,

[ am writing in relation to the Voluntary National Reviews (VNRs) to be conducted at the
2026 High-Level Political Forum on Sustainable Development (HLPF), which will be convened under
the auspices of the Economic and Social Council (ECOSOC).

Jamaica continues to attach high importance to the 2030 Agenda for Sustainable
Development and remains committed to its successful implementation. In this context, Jamaica’s
National Focal Point, the Planning Institute of Jamaica (PI0J), has conducted a consultative process
with key stakeholders on Jamaica’s participation in next year’s HLPF.

It is therefore, my pleasure to advise, on behalf of the Government of Jamaica, our intention
to deliver our third national voluntary review at the 2026 HLPF. This review will potentially serve
as Jamaica’s final comprehensive monitoring report before the end of the programme evaluation in
2030. In this regard, [ am submitting by way of this communication, our notification to this effect
and seek your guidance on the next steps toward this objective.

Please accept, Excellency, the assurances of my highest consideration.
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